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CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

TO: Residents

RE: 2020 LOCAL STREET RENEWAL PROGRAM:
BOOTH DRIVE — PORTAGE AVENUE TO STURGEON ROAD

Construction on Booth Drive, from Portage Avenue to Bruce Avenue, is scheduled to begin next
week.

Construction start date: April 26, 2021
Duration: " 3weeks -
Traffic impacts: Parkmg prohibited

As part of this: work we will be mstallmg a new concrete sidewalk along the west side of Booth Drive
from Portage Avenue to Sturgeon Road. During construction, the street will remain open and parking
on the street will be prohibited. Pedestrian access to reStdences will be mamtamed - Vehicle access
to driveways Wlil be maintained as much as possible.

Residents with accessibility needs, moving requirements, planned special events or known
underground appurtenances (such as sprinkler systems, lighting cables, etc.) within 20 feet of the
curb, should contact me at (204)928-8431.

We apologize for the inconvenience and disruption the construction will cause and appreciate your
patience as we work to make your street better.

Sincerely,

Waiwl)

Blair Cockrell
Project Coordinator, Transportation
blair.cockrell@aecom.com

ce: Ms. Monica Li, City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department
Mr. Scott Gillingham, Councillor, St. James Ward
Ms. Debbie Mikulik, City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Customer Services Division
Ms. Julie Dooley, City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Communications

For more information on major construction projects:
Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311




